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Dear parents and carers,

Here we are in December and school is certainly gearing up for the wonderful performances and 
celebrations we have in store this month. EYFS are looking forward to welcoming adults to their 
first Christmas and Winter Craft day on Wednesday and you may find by Thursday morning the 
school has a little bit of sparkle! Please do refer to the dates section below with all of the times 
you will need over the coming weeks. Information regarding ticket requests has been sent out 
from the office team so please do confirm your requirements. 

Thank you to our wonderful children in the Federation Choir who performed alongside Mrs Hart 
at All Saints’ Church on Saturday 25th November. The children were invited to sing as part of the 
Christmas Fayre which was hosted by local residents in aid of Cancer Research UK. 

Thank you to those parents who completed our questionnaire recently. We were delighted with 
the overwhelmingly positive feedback and some truly lovely comments about our School.
We are of course always looking for ways to improve and have taken all comments on board. 
Please see the feedback for your perusal and as always, if you have any questions about your 
child’s learning and progress, please make an appointment to speak to your child’s teacher. Note: 
Some of the colours are similar in the charts, please refer to the key!

Use of mobile phone images taken in school.
We recognise that at times parents will want to take photographs or videos of their child at 
school, for example, when they are receiving a certificate in celebration assembly or during a 
Christmas performance and we want to support parents capturing these special moments. We 
must ask however, that parents only take images of their own child and if another child is 
inadvertently included in an image that this is not shared on Social Media. We need to consider 
the safety of all pupils and we thank you for your support with this.
Stationary vehicles
Please may we ask that you kindly consider the impact of stationary vehicles with engines running 
outside of school at pick up and drop off times. We appreciate that many parents and carers drive 
to school, but we must ask that parents switch off their engines. We want to ensure that children 
are not breathing in unnecessary pollutants from idle engines and hope that you will support us 
with this request.
Makaton -sign of the week

Have a lovely weekend.
Mrs Nicol

 



Dates for the Diary 2023/24

Tues 5th Dec
Year 1 trip to John's 
Museum 

Victorian Christmas Workshop. Consent form and 
payment details have been sent out. Please pay at 
www.eduspot.co.uk by 1st December.

Wed 6th Dec
Reception year 
Christmas craft day

Parents will be invited to join their child/ren for a 
Christmas craft event, this will be a morning or 
afternoon session. More details to follow

Tues 12th Dec

Reception Year 
Christmas 
Performances 10am 
and 2pm

We kindly ask that parents and carers make 
alternative arrangements for younger siblings, as 

from experience, younger children can be disruptive 
to our young performers. We appreciate your help on 

this matter.

Wed 13th Dec
Year 1 Christmas 
Performances 10am 
and 2pm

Wed 13th Dec
Year 2  Carol Service 
5.30pm at All Saints' 
Church

Thurs 14th Dec
Christmas Church 
Service 

9.15am at All Saints' Church, parents welcome to join 
us for refreshments straight after morning drop off. 

Fri 15th Dec PTA Christmas Fayre 5-7pm

Mon 18th Dec Book sharing 
Parents are invited to look through their children's 
books in the classroom from 2.30pm 

Wed 20th Dec
Christmas Lunch and 
Christmas Jumper Day

On 20th December, we will be taking part in Save the 
Children’s Christmas Jumper Day. Children can wear 
their Christmas jumpers and donate £1 (or however 
much you can give), to support children in the UK and 
around the world

Thurs 21st Dec Christmas Parties 

Children come to school in party clothes and enjoy a 
party food lunch all together in the hall.  After lunch 
each class enjoys a Christmas party

Fri 22nd Dec Last Day of Term

Mon 8th Jan Inset Day

Tues 9th Jan
Children return to 
school







Summary of Parent Feedback November 2023

We would like to share with you a selection of comments from parents in response to the question: ‘what 
features of your child's schooling do you think stand out and should be celebrated?’

• My favourite thing about school is how hard they work to boost everyone's confidence. Giving stickers 
as rewards and making kids feel good about themselves. Fantastic job by all the teachers!

• Nurturing atmosphere
• I love the community feel of the school and that many teachers seem to know my child's name already, 

everyone is so friendly and approachable
• Communication & support for parents
• Growth mindset
• Kindness and helpfulness
• Feels very friendly, inviting and safe.
• Inclusion
• Confidence and behaviour skills
• Weekly access to library books!
• Sense of support and personal growth
• Attitude and life skills training
• Small, community feel
• It is a lovely school that involves its community. There are plenty of opportunities to get involved with 

activities and events. The children are able to have specific roles such as school/eco council which 
helps to develop their confidence.



Help boost our budget with the My School Fund initiative

We’re pleased to announce that Emscote Infant School is part of the My School Fund initiative. 

This innovative scheme allows for us to be able to boost our school’s budget with your help.

How does it work?

Parents, guardians and carers can sign up to the scheme for free and start earning cashback on 

the things they buy in participating retail stores, including Sainsbury’s and Argos. As you spend 

you’ll receive 2% cashback in the form of eGift vouchers that can be redeemed in participating 

stores. By linking your spend to our school on the My School Fund website we’ll also earn 1% 

cashback on your spend. 

Add that all up across our school’s network of families and together we can all make a big 

difference!

This term, thanks to the scheme, we have purchased a new storage unit for second hand uniform 

which is on display in our main reception area as well as a new Henry Hoover. 

How to get involved

Visit myschoolfund.org to register for free and link to Emscote Infant School. From there, 

everything you spend in participating stores will go towards helping boost our budget, plus your 

own!

Sign up today at myschoolfund.org

http://www.myschoolfund.org/










Every day from 1st-24th December, , LWS Night Shelter will be posting an 
item on social media that they need most for the shelter. The idea is 
that people, households or schools/classrooms put each item in a box 
each day - just like an Advent Calendar but instead of getting 
something, you give something! 

LWS Night Shelter will have a donation point in Leamington where you 
can bring the box the week before Christmas.

LWS Night Shelter provides a hot meal and safe place to sleep for 
homeless and vulnerably housed people of Leamington Spa, Warwick 
and the wider area. They currently provide meals for between 60-70 
people each weekend, overnight accommodation for 10-15 people on 
Friday and Saturday and provide an average of 40-50 food parcels each 
weekend for the community.

All items received from the Reverse Advent Calendars will be given out 
to the LWS community. Further information about LWS Night Shelter 
can be found on their website https://www.lwsnightshelter.org and of 
course, they are happy to answer any questions you may have.

https://www.lwsnightshelter.org/

























